
 Q2. Do you have any ideas on how to improve or develop our Anzac Day Dawn
Service?

Hyden Memorial
Garden & ANZAC
Service Survey

We are asking for feedback about the design of the Memorial Garden
in Hyden and the structure of our annual Anzac Day Dawn Service.
We are proposing an upgrade to the Memorial Garden area and are
looking for suggestions and people interested in joining the working
group. 

Q3. If the current infrastructure was to be upgraded what additions or
improvements would you like to see made? (Eg. Improvements to the signage,
pathways, garden or any new additions you think would complement the
Memorial Garden area.)

Q1. What history do you know about the current infrastructure and
location? 

 

Q4. Would you be interested in being a part of the working group for the
project YES/NO     Name:                           Contact:

Surveys due back by February 28th 2023, Hard copies available
at Hyden Shire office. Any enquires please contact Steevi-Lee
Thomas at Hycdo@kondinin.wa.gov.au or 9880 5160


